
 
 
 NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING  
 OF THE  
 

VIDEO CONFERENCE 
REGULAR MEETING 

OF THE 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 

Thursday, August 11, 2022 at 2:00 P.M. 

 
 
Please take notice, the regular meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Palm Springs Cemetery 
District scheduled for Thursday, August 11, 2022 at 2:00 P.M. has been cancelled. 
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled to be held on Thursday, September 8, 2022 at 2:00 P.M. 
 
THIS NOTICE OF AGENDA IS HEREBY CERTIFIED TO HAVE BEEN POSTED AT OR BEFORE 
2:00 P.M., Monday, August 8, 2022. 
 
 
 
                                                                
Kathleen Jurasky, District Manager  
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